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DATE:
NOVEMBER 8, 2004
TO:
BOMB SQUAD

FROM:
PPSU  198
RE:
CITIZEN'S ACADEMY
Thank you for agreeing to speak at our 7th Bloomington Police Citizen’s Academy.

This is a reminder that you are scheduled to speak 

Thursday, November 11
1945-2130 Hours

At FIRE STATION 1, 95th and Nicollet
Your topic is:

Bomb Squad

We will divide the class into two groups.  Each group will have approximately 45 minutes to listen to your presentation.  Please make your presentation as hands on as possible.

I have on the schedule that Sgt. Earley was going to do the presentation, but his voice mail says he is gone until November 14th.  I am not sure who he asked to do the presentation.

We have a laptop, power point projector and VCR available for use.

WF013961

If you have not already done so, please provide Niki Pierson with your Bio and a brief outline of what you will be teaching.  Currently, there are 30 people in the class.  If you have any handouts, we will be pleased to make copies for you.

Thanks again, see you on Thursday.

